
 

 

 

March 2024 

 

Smoker Recap 

The Smoker was held on Friday, February 2nd, 2024.  Thanks to all who helped make it a success 

by either working or donating.  Special thanks to George Zdarsky, Andy Wozniak and Bryant 

Rouleau for some heavy lifting.  Join us at the March meeting for a full report. 

 

Membership Recap 

Approximately 22 members attended our last monthly Mass on Sunday, February 11th.  Thanks to 

John, Phil, Dave, Andy, and Stephen who assisted in serving the refreshments and provided 

hospitality after Mass. 

 

HNS Apparel will be available at the next meeting, including the new t-shirts. 

 

March Meeting  

Our next Holy Name meeting will be held on Friday, March 8th, 2024.  The doors open at 7:00 PM 

and the meeting starts at 7:45 PM.  The Menu will be Lenten pizza and salad.  Please note the later 

start time to accommodate those members attending Soup and Stations of the Cross.  Please 

consider attending this Lenten practice.  Father Matt will be our guest speaker, presenting on a Lenten 

topic.  

 

Monthly Mass and upcoming Feasts and Celebrations 

Our March Holy Name Masses will be celebrated on Sunday, March 10, 2024, at 11:00 AM at the Mater Christi 
worship site.  Please note the different Mass time to provide visibility for the HNS to different congregations.  

 

Sick and Vigil 

Nothing to report for membership.  Please keep these relatives of members and past members in 

your prayers for the repose of their souls:  Del Burns (wife of the late Jim Burns), Iris Carmen Mercado, 

mother of Nelson Mercado and Othon Nunez, and James Morgan, brother-in-law of Jim Kearins.  May 

the Lord welcome them into His kingdom with open arms  
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Holy Name Soup and Stations   

The Holy Name sponsored Soup and Stations with the Knights of Columbus on Friday, February 23rd. 

The tasty meal included soups, salad, pasta and bread.  The stations lead by Bill Holub and Matt 

Radek were inspired from the perspective of St Joseph. His life stands as an ideal standard all men 

should strive toward.  

 

Upcoming Events and Dates to Reserve  

Did someone say “Easter Basket Raffle and Split the Pot”? No… Nobody did… That's ok, because it is 

that time! Yes Sunday, March 24th, Palm Sunday, we will be holding our annual Easter Basket 

Raffle and Split-the-Pot. Thirty-five (35) baskets are to be raffled, each loaded with Easter goodies. 

Split-the-Pot will be awarding thousands of dollars in prizes.  Look for the official entry form to arrive 

in the mail soon.  The drawing will be held Sunday, March 24th at 300 PM, in Menarik Hall.  This 

drawing will reveal the winners.  Come on membership, your participation in this fundraiser would 

be appreciated.  At certain dollar levels, free entries are attained.  As an extra incentive, when you 

fill out your entry and purchase your entries, write the word “Newsletter” on the form and you will 

receive two (2) additional free entries.  Come on guys, let’s make it happen.  Much more information 

at the March meeting.  

 

Questions, comments call Stephen Piszczor at 708-602-1927 

 

Limited Raffle – Wednesday, May 22, 2024 

 

Golf Outing – Friday, June 28th, 2024, at Bloomingdale Golf Club  

 
Jose Del Angel Secretary, St. Paul VI HNS jdelangel77@gmail.com 


